
New Engineering Building Dedication and Open House

Northwest Center for Engineering, Science and Technology

Tuesday, May 9, 2006
9:00 a.m.

Portland State University
Fariborz Maseeh College of Engineering and Computer Science
1930 Southwest Fourth Avenue
Portland, Oregon

Limited parking is available beneath the Engineering Building at “NW 
Center Plaza Park” (bring your parking ticket with you for validation); 
however, public transportation is encouraged—the Northwest Center  
is conveniently located near Portland Streetcar and TriMet bus lines. 


